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                        August 6, 2024 

ORDERED: 

        That the Superintendent’s Recommendation #24-167 be adopted as follows: That the School 
Committee approve a formal request to the Cambridge Election Commission for mailing addresses 
 
Description:  
Each year, CPS conducts outreach to publicize the Kindergarten Lottery. With the implementation of 
the Cambridge Preschool Program (CPP), the CPS 3-Year-Old Programs Lottery was incorporated 
within the CPP matching process. Outreach for CPP is managed by the Office of Early Childhood. 
Outreach includes two separate, multilingual postcards mailed to age-eligible households. 
 

A true copy: 
 

 
                                                 Attest: 

 
 

Katherine Christo 
Interim Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 
 
c: Superintendent 
 

 


